
Public Schools 
A World Class Education for Tomorrow's Leaders 

Office of the Superintendent 

April 9,2019 

Mr. & Mrs. A J
711 Laurel Street 
Boonton, NJ 07005 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. J

Please be advised that after the Board met with you at last night's Board of Education Meeting 
regarding your request to appeal the outcome of a I-lIB involving your son J  the Board 
voted that there was not sufficient information to do so and elected to not overturn the decision. 
The incident will remain a confirmed HIB. 

As parents you have the right to appeal this decision to the Commissioner of Education within 90 
days of the Board's decision on the CSA's report. This process is described on pages 17 -19 in 
the Guidance for Parents on the Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act document which can be found 
at: http://,,,,.statc.ni.us/cducationlstudenls/ afety/behaviorihib/ParentGuide.pdf. 

Additional information can also be found on the NJDOE's website 
at: http://www.state.nj.lIs/education/genfo/fag /faqcandd. htm 

If you have any further questions with regards to the next step in this process, please call Judy 
Sorochynskyj, our Anti-Bullying Coordinator, at 973-335-9700 ext. 8009 or email her 
at judy. orochynskyj(ci), boonlonschools.org. 

Sincerely, 

r<okt~& 
Robert Presuto 
Superintendent of Schools 

434 Lathrop Avenue· Boonton, New Jersey 07005 
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